Date

Dear,
I am writing to you on behalf of all the Consultants in the Breast Unit as you are currently receiving a biological medication called trastuzumab (also known by its brand name, Herceptin®). 

Until recently, there has only been one supplier of intravenous (IV) trastuzumab in Europe but, following several years of development, a number of other companies have now been licensed to produce copies of the drug (called trastuzumab biosimilars).  These have been fully evaluated in clinical studies involving many hundreds of patients and been shown to have the same effectiveness and side effect profile as the original.

Following guidance from NHS England, we are switching all patients receiving IV trastuzumab (Herceptin®) to the IV biosimilar trastuzumab over the next month.  Please be assured that we would not be offering this alternative unless we were completely confident that it is just as effective and safe as your current treatment.  There will be no change to your appointments or time needed in the Day Unit.

Please find enclosed a patient information leaflet giving further information.  If you have any concerns or queries, please feel free to discuss this at your next review or with any member of your medical, nursing or pharmacy team.

With kind regards,
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